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Please find attached a holiday greeting video from Minister of Education, Stephen 
Lecce. 
 
Minister Lecce asks that we kindly share this video with families and students in our 
schools. We thank you and your staff for your tremendous support and dedication over 
the past year. 
 
https://youtu.be/t1GnF_-j_qU?si=Bz5lPOIWpGxlAnDz  
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